
‭Mrs. Sullivan’s 5/6 Friday Note‬
‭May 23, 2025‬

‭Dear Families,‬

‭Tuesday and Thursday homework help has ended for the year.  Hopefully students‬
‭with much missing work and poor grades will complete that by the end of the week so they‬
‭can participate in Fun Day on June 4.‬

‭ELA - We are working with punctuation and capitalization in grammar.  We should be‬
‭able to finish reading our last class novel of the year,‬‭Freak the Mighty,‬‭next week.‬
‭Students will be writing a journal entry after each chapter.  I would prefer that students‬
‭do not read ahead in our novel, so they should have another book to read during quiet‬
‭reading time.  We took our last vocabulary test of the year today.  Our final book project‬
‭will be vocabulary related, so we aren’t quite done with all vocabulary yet.‬

‭MATH - We will have the final Simple Solutions test on Friday, May 30.‬

‭Math 7 - We will be reviewing how to write and solve equations and finish the year‬
‭with a test on that.‬

‭Math 6 - We are working with order of operations and writing and evaluating‬
‭numerical and algebraic expressions.‬

‭Math 5 -  We are working with place value.‬

‭Peace,‬

‭Mrs. Sullivan‬
‭ssullivan@saintscjm.com‬
‭Faith ~ Academics ~ Service‬
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